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Sunday 19 March 2017 

 

Islamic Council of WA Inc congratulates WA Labor Party for 

landslide election victory  

 

Islamic Council of Western Australia extends its congratulation to newly elected Premier 

Hon Mark McGowan and his team in winning such a landslide victory in the State election 

last week. 

WA needed a fresh change in government especially after the WA Liberal Party signed the 

deal with anti-Islam One Nation Party. WA Labor Party defended values of Multiculturalism 

and social inclusion to ensure Western Australia sends a strong message to the Australian 

Nation. 

Election results demonstrated that Western Australia rejected politics of fear and bigotry 

espoused by One Nation and their cohorts. 

God bless Western Australia. 

 

Dr Rateb Jneid 

President – Islamic Council of WA 

 

< end press release> 

Islamic Council of Western Australia Inc. 

Islamic Council of Western Australia (ICWA) was established in 1976 and incorporated  as a State Council for Islamic affairs in 1977.  
We promote unity and friendship amongst Muslims and other communities within and outside of Western Australia. 

http://www.islamicouncilwa.com.au/ 
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